[image: C:\Users\mcmillk\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\WAUO9T0O\car[1].jpg][image: C:\Users\mcmillk\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.IE5\CQJD862Q\school_bus[1].gif]All car riders will be dropped off and picked up on the east side of the school.  ALL car riders will receive TWO Apollo Beach car rider tags.  Write your child’s name and grade level in large, dark letters and display the tag to assist with identification and the pick-up process. 

IMPORTANT SAFETY PROCEDURE: A car without the special Apollo Beach car rider tag will be sent to the main office to show identification for pick-up. This is for the safety of all students. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents should remain in their car.  Pull as far forward as possible, quickly pick up your child and exit the campus.  Caution and patience will make this area safe and the process quick.  The car line is typically over by 2:15 p.m.  Students should not be picked up in a car at the Bike Gate.  (Please note that for the first week or two, the car line will be longer than 2:15.  Please be patient while we get it working smoothly.)  Students who are not picked up by 2:15 p.m. will be brought back to the main office.  Parents will be required to come to the office to sign their child out after that time.  Students who are not picked up by 2:30 p.m. will be escorted to our afterschool HOST program where parents will be required to register and pay for after school care services.  

Please be patient the first two weeks as we get the car line running smoothly!
ABES Car Riders
ABES Bus Riders
Bus Route Information will be posted on the website as soon as it is available.
Please be advised of the following transportation standards:
· Students who live within two miles of a school (and do not face a state approved hazard), will not be eligible for bus transportation.
· Bus stops are for bus-eligible students only.  Eligibility is determined based on the child’s home address on record at the school. 
· Parents may not send notes to school with approval for a student to ride a different bus to or from school with a friend
· Students will not be authorized to ride separate buses for shared-custody divorce situations.
· If you have moved, please make sure to update your address with the school immediately. 
· The transportation department will provide updated rosters to bus drivers daily.  The bus drivers check off student names as they board the bus to provide an accurate accounting of riders.
· Bus drivers have been instructed to return any kindergarten student to school if a parent, designated adult or older sibling is not present at the bus stop. 
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